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Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

“0 come let us sing unto the LORD: let us make a joyful
noise to the rock of our salvafion.”  Psalm 95:1

New instruments were purchased for the Joyful Noise Band, and the kids were proud to show them off with
—aspecial preseatation on Christmas morning. They quoted-Scripture-and a-poem-and made-a-“joyful noise™ that
honored Christ on Christmas.

ord and showed off what they learned to their parents during their
goodies were provided by some of you, and the kids loved them!

The pre-schoolers also sang to
Christmas party. Their stockings full

Our Christmas bonfire at church sent a “joyful noise” into the community as the kids sang Christmas carols
to celebrate the real reason for theSeason. Roasting hot dogs and marshmallows added extra fun to the nigh
As we approach the New Year, our theme in the church is “Get Busy in 2017”. Our prayer is that peoigle will
continue to hear us make a “joyful noise” to the Lord, and that there will be “joy in heaven” over the souls that are
saved.

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,
Carrie Mathena

3 John 4
678-608-2173
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